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Greetings Fellow Legionnaires: 
 
December is upon us! Hard to believe 2018 is ending as it seems it just began. Our 
Veterans Day breakfast was a smashing success as we hosted over 1,000 people at 
the Legion. Thanks to everyone who helped with the planning and to the organizations 
that helped out that day. We could not have done this without the great support we re-
ceived. More on this event further in this newsletter. 
 
November 17th, we held our annual Military table lodge dinner with the Nelson Masonic 
Lodge. Al Zdon, the communications director for the Minnesota Legion Department was 
the guest speaker and provided a great program on the 100 years of the American Le-
gion and Minnesotaôs involvement. A great time was had by all. 
 
December is a busy time for all families as it brings a time to come together enjoying 
the holidays. Remember to take time to remember the men and women serving in our 
armed forces today. Some will not be able to be with their loved ones during this holi-
day season, so take time to think of them and if you come upon a Veteran remember to 
thank them for their service. 
 
Merry Christmas everyone! 
 
We have several events coming up so please review the event calendar at the back of 
the newsletter, so you do not miss a thing.  
 
Scott Edwards, Commander 
 

Buy 4 lunches, get 

$5.00 off your 5th 

Tuesdays 5:30 

Fridays 6:00 

Membership Continues to Grow  

Call Director, Gary Brown   (763) 684-0047 



 

Good Afternoon Buffalo 
ñChamber Mixerò 

October 4, 2018 

 

Buffalo Legion hosted a ñChamber 
Mixerò with members of the Buffalo 
Chamber of Commerce. Attendees 
had a great time networking, enjoying delicious appetizers and a spe-
cialty cocktail created by The Club. It was the largest Good Afternoon 
Buffalo event the chamber has seen in a long time. Approximately 35 
local business owners attended. We will be hosting another ñChamber 
Mixerò sometime in 2019. 
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Like us on Facebook!   
Search Buffalo American 
Legion  

To receive this Legion Newsletter by EMAIL  
ONLY, please let us know at 
info@buffalolegion.org    

Veterans Corner from Greg Pickard 
Wright County Veteran Service Officer 

 
Effective 1 Dec 2018, the VA benefit rates were increased by 2.8%. That means if you are receiving 
Compensation or Pension from the VA you will see an increase in your check on 1 Jan 2019.    
 
The VA has recently changed how they compute Non-Service-Connected Pension and Survivor's 
Pension. These two programs are for low-income Veterans and surviving spouses. If you have 
questions please contact the Wright County Veteran Service Office.  
 
The St. Cloud VA is exploring the possibility of conducting a VA Hospital Enrollment event at the 
Wright County Government Center in Buffalo on 14 Mar 2019. I'll pass more details as the become 
available. This is a St. Cloud VA Hospital event but you Veteran Service Office staff will be there as 
well to answer any benefit questions or assist you in any way we can. 
 
As always, if you have questions on your benefits, don't hesitate to call the Wright County Veteran Service office @ 763-682-7325. 



October 27 was the Legionôs 
annual Halloween Party &  
Costume Contest.  Music was pro-

vided by Brothers Mayer.  Everyone 
had a wonderful time! 

 
 

Our Commander, 
Scott Edwards and 
his wife, Marty had 
the best costumes!  
So creative!  Much 
planning and crea-

tivity went into many costumes this year! 

Legion Staff in 

the Halloween 
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More pics 

can be viewed 

on our web-

site or FB 

page.  


